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It's pretty sad that when oregonians vote for something we find out it's not 

constitutional, and then things are changed disrupting everyone's life. With no 

change to the problem. If you said there's 27,000 guns that were in the hands of 

criminals in The Last 5 Years in Oregon. I would say it's not a law-abiding gun 

owning problem. I would say it's a criminal problem and you need to enforce the law. 

Taking rights away from oregonians is not going to solve the problem. 


